
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms Charlotte Glancy 
Programme Officer 
 
11 August 2023 
 
 
Dear Charlotte,  

 

Stroud District Council Local Plan Review Examination 

 

Thank you for forwarding to us the letter dated 4 August 2023 from the Inspectors 

examining the Stroud District Local Plan Review. 

Unfortunately, the Leader of the Council and Chair of Environment Committee are both 

out of the country at the current time taking annual leave and they are not due back 

before 23 August 2023. 

We fully intend to publish the Inspectors’ letter and this holding response once we 

have had an opportunity to brief the Leader and senior councillors on their return from 

leave. 

Once we have had this opportunity, we will look to provide an initial response to the 

substantive points raised by the Inspectors by 29 August 2023. 

We hope that you will understand the reasons for this slight delay, due to the 

unfortunate timing of the receipt of the letter at a time when lead Members are on 

annual leave.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Kathy O’Leary 

Chief Executive  

 


